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Lyman vs. Wall Football Game Announcement 

Good afternoon:   

There has been a schedule change to tomorrow’s home football game between Lyman 

High School and Wall High School.  The game will be played in Presho at 2pm tomorrow.   

This decision was made considering information on the forecast provided by the 

National Weather Service out of Aberdeen for Friday and Saturday of this week.  Also, 

communication with the South Dakota High School Activities Association and Wall High School 

determined that this would be the best course of action due to the inability to find an alternative 

date for the contest. 

 Due to this change, the Lyman School District will dismiss and run busses at 1pm 

tomorrow – Friday, September 22.  There will be no activity bus running Friday, Sept. 22.   

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school.  As stated earlier, all 

Parent’s Night and other activities scheduled for tomorrow will be postponed until next week’s 

Lyman Homecoming Game.  We appreciate your understanding and apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause.   

Have a great day.  Go Raiders! 

 

 


